
NEWS RELEASE 
O’Gorman High School Invites All Grade 8 Students & Parents to Attend 
Orientation Session 
Timmins, February 9, 2011:   

O’Gorman High School would like to invite all current Grade 8 Students and their parents to 
attend an Information Session at OHS on Tuesday, February 15th, 2011 starting at 6:30 pm to 
ease the transition into Grade 9.  
 
Kelly Ann Marks, OHS Guidance Counsellor commented, “We invite all Grade 8 students and 
their parents to OHS to meet our teachers and administration, to learn more about our unique 
academic programs, to talk to our coaches and club advisers and to tour our great high school.” 
 
All Grade 8 students from Timmins, Matheson, Cochrane, Iroquois Falls, South Porcupine 
and Porcupine are welcome to attend this information session and experience the family 
atmosphere that is a trademark of O’Gorman High School.  
 

 “This fun-filled interactive 
evening is an important first 
step in your child’s future 
high school career. Please 
plan on attending this 
Information Session and the 
O’Gorman High School 
family looks forward to 
welcoming you on February 
15th.” stated Darren Berthier, 
Principal of O’Gorman High 
School. 
 
 
 
 

 
O’Gorman High School is located at 150 George Street, in Timmins.  Please call 705-268-4501 
to arrange a personal tour and speak to someone about enrolling your child into Grade 9 for 
September, 2011. 
 

For more information, please contact: 
 
Andrew Marks, Community Relations Officer 
(705) 268-7443 ext. 3213 

Contact: Andrew Marks 
Community Relations Officer 
Phone: (705) 268-7443 x3213 
Fax: (705) 267-3590 
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“You Are The Light of The World!” 


